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Merger Update

Due to technical issues the merger between New Road Surgery and Baldwins lane has been temporarily delayed. 
We will let you know as soon as we can the new date for our systems integration and new ways of working. 
Please continue to contact your current surgery as normal. 
We will continue to provide services from our New Road, Baldwins Lane and Sarratt sites and we are reviewing how we can best use these to deliver the most appropriate patient care.
We will be working hard over the next few months to ensure as smooth a transition as possible to the new single practice.

Dr C Chesworth, Dr C Dyer, Dr C Jenkins and Dr K Patel
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